
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfinn@localaccess.com 

VIA E-FILING 

Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 

April4, 2019 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces:@localaccess.com 

Re: Iliad Water Company, LLC- First Revised Sheet No. 60 Canceling Original 
Sheet No. 60 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Attached you will find the above-referenced tariff page. Also attached is the customer 
notice that was mailed to customers on March 29, 2019. 

The purpose of this filing is to update the Ancillary Charges in the Company's tariff. 
These charges initially were filed in Docket No. 181055, but were withdrawn by agreement with 
Commission Staff. Because the charges are incurred only if specific events happen, it is not 
possible to predict how much revenue will be generated by these charges. The amount of 
revenue is not expected to be substantial. 

The Customer Notice contains a comparison of existing charges with the proposed 
charges. In some cases, there are no existing charges for the event. 

Mr. Dorland has the authority to issue the tariff page and the undersigned has the 
authority to file the tariff page on behalf of the Company. 
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Enclosures 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 
Jim Ward (via e-mail) 
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